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15 August 2025 

Attention Director 

Environmental Approvals Branch 
Box 35, 14 Fultz Blvd. 
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3Y 0L6 

To whom it may concern: 

Subject: Request for Closure of License #3122 -11 Woodstalk Way, Elie, MB ROH OHO 

I am writing to formally request the closure of License #3122 for the site located at 11 Woodstalk Way, Elie, MB 

ROH OHO. 

The site has been fully cleared of all material and equipment in preparation for the end of our lease, which will 

concluded on July 31, 2025. As there will be no further operations at this location, we ask that the license be 

officia lly closed effective immediately or at the earliest possible date. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Please let me know of any concerns or questions respecting this submission. I may be reached by telephone at 

204-272-2340 or email mneumann@exnerewaste.com. 

Sincerely, 

Marina Neumann 

General Manager 
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